SOCIETY ¢,

MATHEMATICAL SOCIETY OF THE PHILIPPINES

24 February 2015

The Chair
Department of Mathematics

2015 MSP CONVENTION LETTER OF INVITATION

Sir/Madam:

The Mathematical Society of the Philippines will be holding its 2015 Annual Convention on
18-19 May 2015 at the Plaza del Norte Hotel and Convention Center, Laoag City. The 2015
Convention marks the 42" year of MSP as the country’s largest professional organization
dedicated to the promotion of mathematics and mathematics education. The convention is not
only our annual gathering of members across the 9 regional MSP chapters in Luzon, Visayas
and Mindanao—it is a regular conference with an open call for paper presentations in different
areas of mathematics and mathematics education, drawing participants from here and abroad.

We would like to invite your faculty members and students to attend and participate in the

convention. Attached to this invitation letter are the announcement and the CHED Endorsement
Memo.

Respectfully yours,

Emmanuel A. Cabral,gﬁ

Chair, 2015 MSP Convention
Associate Professor, Ateneo de Manila University




